
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Public Information Centre 
Peel Street North Reconstruction 

The Town of The Blue Mountains identified Peel Street North for reconstruction 
through the Development Charges Background Study. Preliminary engineering was 
completed on behalf of the Town by MTE Consultants Inc. MTE has now moved on to 
finalizing the design before tendering for construction. 

The reconstruction project will include: 

• Reconstruction of Peel Street and Bay Street With a unique cross-section selected
by Council from multiple options proposed including a 7.0m road width, barrier
curb and gutter, 2.7m wide multi-use trail on Peel Street and 1.5m wide sidewalk
on Bay Street.

• Pedestrian bridge on Bay Street to expand the Town’s Active Transportation
Network.

• Improve the road’s vertical alignment deficiency by cutting down the blind hill.

• Replace the watermain on Peel Street.

• Construct a storm sewer system on Peel Street and Bay Street.

• Install streetlights on existing poles.

• Remove trees as required to accommodate the new infrastructure, storm outlet
ditches, and the cut and fill slopes to match existing lot grades.

• Extend watermain and sanitary sewer across Highway 26 towards the future
Campus of Care at 125 Peel Street South.

How Do I Get More Information? 

A dedicated project page has been added to the Town’s website at: 
www.thebluemountains.ca/PeelStreetNorth 

This notice was originally issued on September 7, 2023. 

Contact Information 
If you have any questions regarding the study, 
please contact one of the people listed below. 

MTE Consultants Inc. 
Vince Pugliese, P.Eng., MBA, PMP 
(519) 743-6500 ext. 1347
520 Bingemans Centre Drive
Kitchener, ON  N2B 3X9

Town of The Blue Mountains 
Michael Campbell, C.E.T. 
Senior Infrastructure Capital Project Coordinator 
(519) 599-3131 ext. 275
32 Mill Street, P.O. Box 310
Thornbury, ON  N0H 2P0

Project Timeline 
Design and Engineering 
Completed Q4 2023 (est.) 

Tree Removals 
Beginning Q4 2023 (est.) 

Construction 
Beginning Q2 2024 (est.) 

Completion 
Q4 2024 (est.) 

Public Consultation 
A Virtual Public Information Centre (PIC) is being 
held to gather input from stakeholders and 
residents. All those interested in the project are 
invited to attend. The meeting will include a public 
comment and question period. 

Date: October 5, 2023 
Start Time: 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
Platform: Microsoft Teams 

Registration for the meeting is mandatory to receive 
a link to attend the virtual meeting. Please visit the 
project web page to register for the meeting and to 
sign up for notifications as project updates become 
available. 

Under the authority of the Municipal Act, 2001 and in accordance with Ontario’s Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (MFIPPA), The Corporation of The Blue 
Mountains wishes to inform the public that all information including opinions, presentations, reports and documentation provided for or at a Public Meeting, Public Consultation, or other 

Public Process are considered part of the public record. This information may be posted on the Town’s website and/or made available to the public upon request. 

www.thebluemountains.ca/PeelStreetNorth



